STATEN ISLAND ADVANCE, WEDNESDAY, APRIL 18, 1962

Psychologist Notes State School Work

Zev Wanderer, clinical psychologist at Willowbrook State School, addressed the Parent-Teacher Association of PS 20, Port Richmond, yesterday at its meeting in the school in the school.

Mr. Wanderer told of the work-being done at the school and the need for volunteers. The PTA furthered plans for a

bazaar May 10 in the gymnasium.

Mrs. Thomas Spicer, vice president, presided. The next meeting will be May 22.